MIL NETWORK

A letter of support,

Dear CDN Executive Committee Members,

With this letter, MIL Network supports Nicat Quliyev's candidacy for the EC position in CDN.

Nicat Quliyev has a genuine interest in CDN work and activities. He has participated in several CDN projects. After participating in the "Art for the Young, the Queer, the Feminists of Eastern Europe" Nicat has implemented the "Queer Art Festival" as local action.

He has shown his strong organizational skills in the process of the CDN Annual Plan(2021) Activities.

Besides, Nicat is one of the active members of the Gender Working Group of CDN. Now he is in the process of membership for MIL Network.

We believe that Nicat Quliyev's commitment will contribute to CDN's further work a lot.

Have a great General Assembly!

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact us.

Fatima Ismayilova MIL Network Secretary On the behalf of MIL Members



CONTACT:

www.milsebekesi.org milsebekesi@gmail.com www.facebook.com/milsebekesi twitter.com/milsebekesi

date: 27 March 2021

